
What can we improve? 

We asked if there is anything you think we could improve. These are some 

of your suggestions with a little information of how we are already working 

on them. Also look out for more information and updates on the newsletter.  
 

Your suggestions……. Our response…….. 

Reading and writing 

club 

We currently offer an ICT and a Sports club each 

week. We are looking at the clubs we offer so that 

there is a range of different activities over the year. 

Maybe place a few 

more chairs at the 

back of the hall for 

when parents/ 

grandparents etc. 

come to watch 

performances  

We appreciate that some performances can attract 

lots of people to watch. We currently put out all the 

adult chairs we own for performances. We have to 

allow space around the edge of the hall and at the 

back for health and safety reasons so unfortunately 

we are not able to put any more chairs out.  

A more up to date 

method of informing 

parents of individual 

pupil progression 

Everyone in school and nursery has an opportunity to 

meet with their child’s teacher or key worker each 

term. Please ask if you would like to talk to your child’s 

teacher or key worker at any other time – they will be 

more than happy to do this. 

We have looked in the past at email / internet based 

ways to share pupil progress. We prefer to meet face-

to-face with parents so we can work together, discuss 

any concerns and celebrate your child’s successes 

together.  

Do more parent/child 

activities in school. 

Hopefully everyone enjoyed the Science Activity 

afternoons in school during January. There are also 

regular Family Learning courses on offer. We are 

aiming to have at least one event every term but also 

understand that attending these can be tricky for 

working parents.  

Coat hanger space.  

Gets crowded with 

Willow School, PT, 

coats and pack lunches 

We are currently looking at the coat peg space and 

variety of bags children bring to school with them.  

Parents receiving 

multiple copies of 

newsletters 

We are looking at how we could manage this 

efficiently and ensure everyone is kept up to date.  
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A big thank you to everyone who completed a parent questionnaire in 

November. We were really pleased with the overwhelmingly positive 

responses from parents. We had 103 responses and the results are inside 

this leaflet. On the back you will find your suggestions for improving our 

school and how we are already working on them.  

 

 

We would really appreciate it if you would share your views with Ofsted 

online through ‘Parent View’. This gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what 

you think about your child’s school, from the quality of teaching to dealing 

with bullying and poor behaviour. The survey can be completed at any time; 

you don’t have to wait until the school is being inspected. Ofsted will use 

the information you provide when making decisions about 

which schools to inspect and when.  

You can access Parent View from the link in the ‘Parents’ 

section (yellow pencil) of our school website 

http://donnington.schooljotter2.com/  

or at https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  
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1 
My child enjoys school / 

nursery  

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

75% 25%    
 

2 
My child feels safe at school 

/ nursery 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

76% 24%    
 

3 

I am kept well informed 

about how my child is getting 

on and their next steps 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

71% 27% 1%  1% 

 

4 
I am pleased with my child’s 

progress 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

74% 26%    
 

5 

The school / nursery explains 

how I can help my child at 

home  

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

68% 31% 1%   

 

6 

I feel confident to support 

my child with homework 

activities and reading at 

home  

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

77% 23%    

 

7 

The school / nursery expects 

my child to work hard and 

always do their best 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

75% 25%    

 

8 
My child is treated fairly and 

equally 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

75% 24% 1%   
 

9 

Children behave well in and 

around school and are 

protected from bullying 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

55% 43% 1%  1% 

 

10 

The school / nursery 

promotes healthy eating and 

lifestyles 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

72% 28%    

 

11 

I feel welcome in school / 

nursery and can approach 

staff with any questions or 

problems 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

79% 20% 1%   

 

12 
Any questions or problems I 

have are dealt with quickly 

strongly 

agree 
agree disagree 

strongly 

disagree 

don’t 

know 

69% 31%    

 

These are the most popular words from what you told us is good 

about our school and nursery –  

 

 


